From: Lemaster, Jeff

To: Barnett, Mary
Subject: FW: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533756624012
Date: Wednesday, August 8, 2018 4:13:07 PM

Another one.

————— Original Message-----

From: No-Reply

Sent: Wednesday, August 08, 2018 2:30 PM

To: Help-Water

Subject: Questions/Comments_Web_Submission:_#1533756624012
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Email Address:
Name: Michael
Category: citizen
Mailing Address:
City: Vendor
State: AR

Zip: 72683
Phone Number:
Division: Water
Referring Page:
Email ID: 1533756624012
Date: 8/8/2018
Time: 2:19:40 PM

Questions Comments:

I do not believe The Buffalo River and Big Creek should be on 303d list of impaired waterways.
Ongoing testing from the University of Arkansas prove that Big Creek does not belong on that list and
testing by the water keepers prove that the Buffalo does not my family and | fish and swim these
waters with no problems the rivers and streams always become low in late summer and lead to higher
then normal e coil and algie development this has been something since | was a child has occurred what
I don't agree with is the Jasper Arkansas sewer plant dumping treated sewer water into Little Buffalo
but people are more worried about Hog waste getting into the streams which | believe is not a problem
or happening there is no proof but I do worry what will happen to the Little and Big Buffalo with treated
sewage water going into Little Buffalo | believe that needs to be looked at there are lots of fokes that
talk about that sewage plant and what could happen or is happening and the smell it gives off .
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